
AUDIT COMMITTEE (SBDC)

Meeting - 23 May 2017

Present: Mr D Smith , Mr Hollis, Mr Sangster, Mr Anthony, Miss Hazell and 
Mr Griffin

1. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN 

It was proposed by Councillor Hazell, seconded by Councillor Sangster and

RESOLVED that Councillor Smith be elected Chairman of the Committee for 2017/18.

2. ELECTION OF VICE-CHAIRMAN 

It was proposed by Councillor Hazell, seconded by Councillor Sangster and 

RESOLVED that Councillor Anthony be elected Vice-Chairman of the Committee for 2017/18.

The meeting terminated at 6.47 pm
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